
 
 

 
                                                    Friday 17th March 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This is the last week for donation for Teardrops as part of our Lenten appeal, Our rainbow 
donation boxes are filling up brilliantly. If you have any donations to give, please send these in this 
week – it will make such a difference to our local community. Thank you if you have already sent 
in some donations with your child.  
 

       
 
Our next own clothes day is on Friday 31st March and we finish at 1:30pm on this day. Please 
send in a £1 donation with your child. Our Easter fundraisers have started this week too. We have 
lots of prizes to be won. It is £2 per number for the adult hundred square and £1 per number for 
the children’s number square. We will draw the winning numbers on Thursday 30th March.  
 

 
 



Last week we had Bikeability in school for our Year 5 children. All of the children who took part 
had a fantastic time perfecting their skills riding a bike safely. A special thank you to our two 
instructors from Bikeability.  
 

      
 

It was lovely to celebrate St Patrick’s day in school on Friday. Happy St Patrick’s day to all of our 
children in our St Patrick House Team. Thank you to Mrs Darlington, our amazing cook for making 
delicious cupcakes and Irish stew for the children to enjoy at lunchtime on Friday. After school 
dance club with Mrs Jones will perform an Irish dance they have been working on this week – we 
will post the video of this on our school Twitter page. 
 

   
 
Our Mother’s day assemblies on Friday morning were really well attended. The children loved 
giving their bulb which they planted with love to you at the assembly. The poems the children 
prepared were fantastic and I hope you enjoyed listening to all of these.  
 
You can listen to our Mother’s day poems by clicking on this link or scanning the QE code with the  
camera of your phone.  

 
 

 



   
 

     
 

     
Wishing you all a wonderful Mother’s day on Sunday, enjoy your very special day and I look 
forward to seeing you on Monday morning at 8:45am.  
Kindest regards 
Miss Sinead Walsh  
Headteacher  



Attendance and Punctuality 
 

 
Has your child been an attendance and punctuality HERO this week? 

Here 

Everyday 

Ready 

On Time! 

Here    Everyday    Ready     On Time! 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Year 2 for earning an extra 

playtime on Friday with having 100% attendance!  

 



PE in Holy Spirit – Spring Term 2nd half  2023 

 
On PE days Children to come to school in their PE Kit. 
PE top in house colours with shorts or navy/black plain tracksuit bottoms and 
trainers/PE pumps. Children should wear their school cardigan / jumper with PE 
kit.   
 
Forest school Your child will have this every 3 weeks on a Tuesday 
Children come to school in uniform not PE kit. and can bring a pair of wellies/old 
shoes to wear at Forest school – Please make sure they have a warm/waterproof 
coat as this activity takes place outdoors in all weather. 
If your class has Forest School,l they will not have their Wednesday PE lesson.  
 

 

Monday PE for Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & 
Year 6 
 
 

Tuesday  FOREST SCHOOL  
 
21.03.23 Year 5 and 6 (No Wednesday PE this week) 
28.03.23 No Forest school this week 
 

Wednesday  PE for Year 1, Year 2, Year 5, Year 6  
 
*NO PE WHEN YOUR CLASS HAVE FOREST SCHOOL 
ON TUESDAY* 
 

Thursday  Dance for Year 3 and 4  
 
PE top in house colours with shorts or navy/black plain 
tracksuit bottoms and trainers/PE pumps. Children should 
wear their school cardigan / jumper with PE kit.   
 

 

It has been lovely seeing so many of the children with their PE hoodies – please make sure 

these are just worn on PE days as part of our PE kit.  

Some children are not wearing school shoes at present – please make sure that your child 

wears their school shoes with their uniform – trainers and sports shoes are for PE days 

only.  



Upcoming events for your diary 

 

19.03.23 Family Mass St Vincent de Paul Church 9.30am All welcome 

20.03.23 EYFS Mouse Club for Parents 9.00am EYFS 

21.03.23 Forest School Year 5 & Year 6 Y5 & Y6 

21.03.23 
Final of Spelling Bee –  

parents will receive a letter if your child is a finalist 
Y1 – Y6 

22.03.23 Y6 trip to Liverpool Museum – all day Year 6 

23.03.23 World Maths Day with AS Creatives Rec – Y6 

23.03.23 
Final of Times Table Bee –  

parents will receive a letter if your child is a finalist 
Y1 – Y6 

24.03.23 Year 4 to Parr Library – 10am Year 4 

27.03.23 Where in the World France? EYFS 2pm for Parents EYFS 

28.03.23 Forest School Year 1 and Year 2 Y1 & Y2 

29.03.23 Easter Bonnet Parade – EYFS & KS1 9am EYFS & KS1 

30.03.23 Easter Service in St Vincent de Paul Church 1.45pm Whole School 

31.03.23 
Easter Bingo in school. Bring a toy day.  

Children can come to school in own clothes and £1 donation 
Whole School 

31.03.23 School closes for the end Spring Term – 1.30pm Whole School 

03.04.23 
Year 6 Easter Fun SATS Club  

with Miss Walsh, Miss Devaney and Mr Bradley 
Year 6 

17.04.23 School re-opens for Summer Term Whole School 

 

  

 

 


